
11am

Introit: 'Holy, Holy, Holy'

Call to Worship 
'Praise, my soul, the King of heaven,

 To His feet thy tribute bring; 
Ransomed, healed, restored, forgiven, 
Who like thee His praise should sing? 

Praise Him! Praise Him! Praise Him! Praise Him! 
Praise the everlasting King!' NAH 1 v1 

Invocation 

Praise and Worship
With Medwin Calvert and Vera Gietzmann 

NAH 317: 'We Love Thy Sabbath Lord'
NAH 475: 'Have Thine Own Way Lord'

 NAH 439: 'My Jesus I Love Thee'

Tithes and Offerings 

Children’s Story: Olufikayo Bright 

£1 in the Pot Collection

Family Prayer: Paul Bellamy

 Scripture Reading: Galatians 2:20 (NIV), Bianca Valsin 

Hymn NAH 592: ‘Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee’

Sermon: 'Maiming Munificence', Pastor Wayne Erasmus 

Hymn NAH 714: 'Jesus Keep Me Near the Cross’ 

Benediction: Pastor Wayne Erasmus 

Serving Elder: Paul Bellamy 
Orchestra Led by Jihee Ahn 

CONTACTS
Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Sam Neves
samneves@mac.com / 07522 088 007

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline WED 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

 

SUNSET TIMES
Today:  9:06pm   Next Friday: 9:13pm

30 May 2015

 

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter  Mary Barrett  Sam Neves
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road  Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www.stanboroughchurch.org
www.spsda.co.uk/watch

Family Service



Introit
Welcome and Opening Prayer

NAH 475: 'Have Thine Own Way Lord'

Tithes and Offerings
Offertory and Family Prayer

Hymn NAH 592: ‘Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee’

Sermon: 'Maiming Munificence', Pastor Wayne Erasmus 

Hymn NAH 714: 'Jesus Keep Me Near the Cross’ 

Benediction: Pastor Wayne Erasmus 

9.45am

Welcome: Pat Walton
Hymn 308: “Far From all Care”, Pat Walton

Prayer: Frank Blewitt
Mission Report: Paulina Rinta-aho

Praise in Music: “His Eye is on The Sparrow”, Mick Lilley
Bible Study Groups

Luke 4:32: Pat Walton
Mission Offering and prayer: Jieun Ahn

Hymn 482: “O Master Let Me Walk with Thee”,
Wook-Hwan Bae

Closing Prayer: Wook-Hwan Bae

Host: Arinola
Preacher: Nick Dean

Sermon: 'Why are you sulking?'
Scripture Reading: Jonah 4: 5-9, Tiwa

Children's Story: Sophie
Praise Leader: Chantel

Coordinator: Tunde

PRAYER CORNER. Let us pray for the people of Northern Mexico
affected by a recent tornado, and those suffering because of 
the extensive flooding in Texas. 

THE SINGING GROUP will be singing at Lancaster Court, 108 
High Road, Abbots Langley WD25 7AJ at 3.30 pm today.

SOUP RUN 5 June will be led by Watford Town Church. If you 
wish to go, please contact Pat Walton. 

CHURCH DEVELOPMENT. The builders are fitting the new hot 
water system in the boiler room and will be starting on the lift 
next month. All objects in the arched area of the concourse 
(except any chairs and tables that are in constant use) need 
to be cleared by 19th June. Anything remaining after this date 
will have to be cleared as unwanted. Thank you for your 
cooperation.

STANBOROUGH NEWS  Summer edition will be out next week.

A DAY OF PRAYER AND FASTING, Tuesday 2nd June, 6:30 am to 
10:00 pm. We invite you to be a part of our day of prayer and 
fasting for this church and your personal needs.

6:30am – 6:00pm - The Maple Room - Where you can pop in 
and pray on your own for as long as you like

6:00pm to 7:30pm - The Cedar Sycamore Room - Where you 
can pray on your own or in groups at various prayer tables

7:30pm - 8:45pm - The Cedar Sycamore Room - Where we will 
come together as a church to pray. Jacques Venters will be 
our speaker

8:45am - 10:00pm - The Cedar Sycamore Room - Where you 
can just sit quietly, reflect on the day of prayer and use the 
prayer tables once more

NEXT TUESDAY TALKS, 9 JUNE at 8pm. A light supper will be 
served at 7pm. 'A Habit of Trust' presented by Jacques Venter.

FAMILY MINISTRY PRAYER BAS  KET is with the Vaggas family. We 
invite the church to pray for Costas, Nadia, Christiana and 
Gabriela. Think of Christ, look to Him in faith, believing His 
promises. Keep your mind trustful. He will be your stay. Lean on 
Him, depend on Him. Put your trust in One whose arm will never
fail. - Selected Messages 2, p265 

YOUR URGENT ATTENTION REQUIRED. The area in the 
concourse by the arched entrance needs to be cleared 
of all objects (except any chairs and tables that are in 
constant use) by the 19th June. Anything remaining after 
this date will have to be cleared from the site as 
unwanted as the installation of the new lift is about to 
take place. Thank you for your cooperation.

DANIEL BIBLE STUDY GROUP will meet on Tuesday at 
10.30am in the Maple Room.  Email: pboyler6@aol.com.

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH, 6 JUNE. Please book using the 
envelopes at the desk & in the marquee, and place in 
the offering plate or hand to Alison in the kitchen after 
the service, or email fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com. Last 
date for booking is Tues 2nd June. 

ADVENTURER / PATHFINDER meeting today from 3.30-6pm 
(Dress Uniform).Tomorrow 9.45am-12 noon. A special 
thank you to the entire church for their support of the 
recent Badminton Fundraiser. Amount raised so far £1476 

STANBOROUGH CONNECT DAY, 27 JUNE. A day to 
connect with those who no longer attend or are coming 
for the first time. Bring your friends to church then stay for 
a picnic on the park.

SENIOR CLUB will Meet on Monday 1 June from 2-4pm. 
Our guest speaker, Colin Oakes Archaeologist & Tour 
Guide, will be making a return visit to tell us about '10 
Downing Street & its famous Inhabitants' Pls come along 
& enjoy what promises to be a very interesting afternoon.

£1 IN THE POT FOR A PEW. Thank you to all who have 
remembered to 'pop a £1 in the Pot' over the last four 
weeks. Today is your last opportunity to pop in your £1. 
The total collected during May will be in the bulletin next 
week. Let's hope it's enough for a pew!

GRATEFUL. I believe that having the experience of 
arranging the flowers for Worship over many years 
enabled us to gain a Gold medal at Chelsea. Geoff and I
prayed before the competition that God would guide 
my hands – and He did! My thanks to all of you for your 
congratulations and for being so supportive. The Glory 
belongs to God and I am thankful to Him. Audrey
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